
Subject: FW: Riverside Speed humps [mountains]
Date: Thu, 13 Dec 2001 20:50:40 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

-----Original Message-----
From: Pool88onseymour@aol.com [mailto:Pool88onseymour@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2001 7:28 PM
To: zerrr@dnv.org; Council@district.north-van.bc.ca
Cc: managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca
Subject: Riverside Speed humps [mountains]

Dear Councillors and Mr. Zerr,  

I am writing on behalf of myself, Tracy Connors and my husband Lindsay 
Connors, of 2235 Riverside Drive, regarding the issue of the speed humps 
installed on our street.

We would like to go on record to say we are completely against the 
installation of the speed humps on Riverside Drive.  Our reasons are as 
follows: 

    The speed humps were not installed with proper process being followed,
as 
now identified by recent information gathered and posted on the Seymour 
Valley  wed site.  We found it hard to believe these humps were passed by 
magority when originally proposed and now understand that many
irregularities 
in proper   procedures took place which resulted in these speed humps being 
installed. 

    It is absolutely not possible for us to drive our vehicles over these 
humps as communicated by the district in the original proposal.  We have 
further concerns    about potential accident or injuries, which could be 
caused if these humps are approached at the posted speed limit.  We feel we 
have been misled and    want them removed.  Reducing the height is not an 
acceptable solution in our opinion.

    We understand council may have been misled by persons suggesting they 
represent our view.  This group, Seymour Valley community association, have

never contacted us nor have we received any communication or information
from 
this group at any time.  We beleive this group has been representing us     
without our knowldge on issues which are important to us.  This misuse of 
power and misrepresentation of our views is of great concern for us and we 
feel    quite angry and betrayed by these individuals. This group
represented 
by Ray Burns, clearly do not represent our views nor that of what we beleive
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is the  magority of the residents of Riverside Drive.  

We fully support Mr. Holland petition and urge you to remove these humps and

follow proper process in reviewing speed issue on our street.

We would like to know what action is planned at this time for removal of 
these speed humps.  You can contact us via this email address, via mail or 
phond at 604-929-8010 at your earliest convenience.  We look forward to your

reply,

Sincerely, 

Tracy and Lindsay Connors
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